Bruce Power
October 16, 2007

VIA FAX (416-440-7656) and EMAIL (boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca)

Ms. Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON MA4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  Motion to review two parts of the Board’s Decision and Order in regard to
Hydro One’s Customer Connection Procedures pursuant to the Transmission
System Code (EB-2006-0189 and EB-2007-0797)

Bruce Power L.P. (Bruce Power) has reviewed the Board’s decision and order dated
September 6, 2007 (the “Decision”) and the Notice of Motion filed by Hydro One
Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) on October 9, 2007 in respect of the Board’s Decision.

Hydro One currently provides a number of services under contract to Bruce Power (on
a cost plus mark-up basis) which are essential to our ability to deliver electricity into
the grid.

At the current time, Hydro One is the only vendor in the province able to offer the full
range of services we require.

In the event that Hydro One is precluded from providing these essential maintenance
services a significant risk to the operations of Bruce Power would result.

In view of the above and the fact that Bruce Power was not a party to the proceedings
leading to the Board’s Decision in this matter, it is our submission that full and
complete consideration of the impacts of the Board’s Decision on third parties is
warranted.

Accordingly, we are writing to request that the Board agree to hear the Motion. If the
Board so agrees, it would be our intention to apply for intervenor status and, among
other things, to support Hydro One’s Motion with respect to the following;

(a) that the Board review Section 3.3 of the Decision in respect of
competition for customer-owned connection assets;
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(b)  that the Board determine that Hydro One may continue to enter into
and honour service contracts with third parties where those services are
ancillary or related to transmission and distribution; and/or

(c) that the Board order a stay in the implementation and effects of Section
3.3 of the Board’s decision until a reasonable period of time after a
decision has been rendered in respect of the Motion.

We trust this information is of assistance to the Board. We look forward to the Board’s

advice with respect to the scheduling of this Motion.

Yours truly,

R Are

Brian G. Armstrong, Q.C.
Executive Vice President and General Counsel

c.c.  All Participants in these proceedings (via e-mail)

BRUCE POWERL.P., P.O. Box 1540, B10, 6" floor, 177 Tie Rd.
Municipality of Kincardine, R.R. #2, Tiverton, Ontario, NOG 2T0
Telephone: (519) 361-6566, Facsimile: (519) 361-4333, e-mail brian.armstrong@brucepower.com



